
Minutes of the KSU Classified Senate 
September 2, 2009 

 
I. 



 
VII. Budget Report 

A. John Wolf gave the financial report from June 1 – August 31.  It was noted that there was 
a 10% reduction in the state account due to the budget.  Discussion was held on the 



will be on September 30.  She will e-mail the committee with the location.  The 
committee has several projects including updating the by-laws and looking at the at-large 
representative to the Senate and the duties of this position.  Discussion was also held on 
re-aligning the units for the Classified Senate



E. 


